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Pitkin County Sheriff Rescinds All Fire Restrictions Effective  
12:01 a.m. November 7, 2020 

 
Pitkin County, Colorado - November 5, 2020 - ​Pitkin County Sheriff Joe DiSalvo with the full 
support of local fire chiefs is rescinding all fire restrictions effective November 7, 2020, at 12:01 
a.m. This includes all public, private, incorporated, and unincorporated lands within Pitkin 
County. With Pitkin County coming out of restrictions Saturday there will be no fire restrictions in 
Pitkin County, including USFS and BLM lands. 
 
Sheriff DiSalvo and Fire Chiefs from Aspen Fire, Carbondale Fire, and Roaring Fork Fire 
Rescue thank the public for their compliance in respecting our fire restrictions during this very 
active, hot, and dry summer and doing their part to help us reduce the risk of human-caused fire 
starts. 
 
For those with questions about restrictions, please contact the Pitkin County Sheriff’s Office 
and/or your local fire district office.  
 
Aspen Fire Protection District -- 970-925-5532 
Carbondale & Rural Fire Protection District -- 970-963-2491 
Roaring Fork Fire Rescue Authority - 970-340-7040 
Pitkin County Sheriff’s Office -- 970-920-530​0 
 
 

 


